From: Gail

Sent: Saturday, 1 April 2023 12:11 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: DA2022/0469

Categories: NBLPP

To whom it may concern,

| have reviewed the “revised” plans for the building proposed next door to Barrenjoey House and can only conclude
that the developers have no intention of responding to the community concerns regarding the building’s failure to
sustain the aesthetic of this loved area. The proposed building still exceeds the height restriction for the site and still
overwhelms the streetscape.

| urge the planning panel to reject the revised application as it is a mockery that treats with disdain Council planning
controls as well as the interests and concerns of the community

Sincerely

Gail Broady

None of us know which will be next: breakfast or eternity





